
	
	
Tuesday,	September	12,	2017	
	
Dear	Parents,	Staff,	and	Stakeholders,	
	
The	safety	of	our	students,	staff	and	community	is	of	utmost	importance	to	Hapeville	Charter	Schools.		Due	to	the	
numerous	road	closings,	power	outages	to	our	community	and	power	outage	at	our	facilities,	we	will	be	closed	on	
Wednesday,	September	13th,	2017.	To	provide	adequate	time	for	roads	to	be	cleared	and	power	to	be	restored	to	our	
families	and	facilities,	we	will	reopen	on	Thursday	September	14th,	2017.		It	is	our	goal	to	provide	a	safe	and	supportive	
learning	environment	for	our	students	to	learn.		As	such,	our	decision	to	close	school	is	not	taken	lightly,	however,	the	
safety	of	our	students	from	the	time	they	leave	home	to	the	time	they	return	is	our	greatest	concern.			Do	not	send	
your	children	to	bus	stops	or	drop	them	off	at	school,	as	Hapeville	Charter	Middle	School	and	Hapeville	Charter	Career	
Academy	will	not	be	open.		Student	safety	is	always	our	top	priority	and	I	thank	you	for	supporting	our	decision.	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
Thank	you,	
	
	
Matthew	Lindsey	
Executive	Director	
Hapeville	Charter	Schools	
Office:	678-699-4720		
Fax:	404-420-2691	
Email:	mlindsey@hapevillecharter.org	
	
	
	
	
	


